
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 10/23/2013 6:25:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: CPUC/DOT Reportable Incident L-124A Dig-In 

Dam farmers!!!! 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Oct 23, 2013, at 18:09, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

FYI. Note no media onsite as of this hour. 

From1 Reacted 
Sent: Wednesday October ?3 7013 5 41 PM 
-|-o: Redacted 
Sumeet; Redacted 

Gas Ops S&P Regulatory Compliance; Singh, 
Falk, Michael; Bigras, Pierre; Mannie, Joel C; UO EP 

Cc: Redacted 
Redacted [ Christopher, Melvin J. (GSO); Redacted 
Redacted 
Subject: CPUC/DOT Reportable Incident L-124A Dig-In 

At approximately 1435 hours PG&E was notified that a farmer was ripping his 
field with a CAT D-9 and struck PG&E's 16-inch steel transmission line, L124 
just northwest of Redacted ; resulting in a 
release of gas. It is unknown at this time whether USA was notified. PG&E's 
GSR was onsite at 1520 hours and the flow of gas was stopped at 1645 hours by 
closing the main line valves. There were no injuries, no fatalities and no 
ignition as a result of this incident. No media was onsite. No customer outages 
have been reported. This incident was reported to DOT at 1722 hours and 
CPUC at 1725 hours because the volume of gas released is estimated to be in 
excess of 3 million cubic feet. 



Redacted 

Regulatory Compliance 

Gas Operations [ Pacific Gas and Electric 

Redacted 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit 
http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


